
 
 

29 September 2021 

Signatories of the Atlantic Centre meet in Lisbon 

The signatories of the Atlantic Centre met in Lisbon at the National defence 

Institute, this Wednesday, September 29th, in a hybrid format. 

The meeting aimed at facilitating the exchange of views on Atlantic security, 

the definition of priorities of action and the approaches to the activities of the 

Atlantic Centre. Among the various issues, the signatories debated in detail the 

proposed activities, possibilities for joint action, forms of participation and the 

commitments each country will assume.  

The meeting contributed to the consolidation of a platform of dialogue, aimed 

at facilitating the development of an Atlantic community of interests.  

Following the discussions, a future Action Plan for the Atlantic Centre will be 

developed, in order to be discussed at the next meeting in January 2022.  


